Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic School
Parent Letter
August 31, 2022

September is upon us.
| hope everyone has a wonderful Labor Day Holiday.

UPCOMING EVENTS

September 5: No School for Labor Day
September 6: Golf Match at Westlake
September 7: Early Dismissal
September 7: Papa John’s Day
September 7: PSA Meeting

September 8: Golf Match at Rolling Hills
September 16: Mid-Terms

SPIRIT DAYS

Since students have PE class on different days this year, we will be dedicating
Thursdays as Spirit Days. Students may wear their Spirit T-Shirts (PE Shirts) on
Thursdays. Becky Dipaolo is still taking orders if you would like to order a shirt for this
year. Contact the office or Becky Dipaolo with any questions. Students may wear
previous year’s shirts if they wish.

PAPA JOHN’S NIGHT

Wednesday, September 7, will be OLQP Night at Papa Johns. The school will receive
up to 25% of your purchase price. Our school code is SSNN03 and may be redeemed
at Papa John’s in Wood River at 668 Wesley Dr. See the attached flier for more details.

CATAPULT LEARNING

This school year we will be offering a tutoring program through Catapult Learning. This
program is for any K-8 student that may need additional support in the area of Math
and/or ELA. The tutoring will take place in a small group setting three times a week. If
you are interested, please contact the office or your child’s teacher.

GOLF
Our golf team has been practicing for a couple of weeks now and matches are about to
begin. We want to wish our players the best of luck.

PSA MEETING



Ouir first PSA meeting will be Wednesday, September 7 at 6:00 pm. The meeting will be
held in the gym.

HOT LUNCHES

Public School Hot Lunches will begin on September 6. If you have not done so, please
place your Order for next week by tomorrow, September 1. Lunch this year will cost
$3.25 per lunch which includes milk. You may pay by the week or the whole month if
that is easier. The menu for September is on our website if you need a new one.
Please contact Chrissy Woodiel in the office with any questions.

CHILDREN OFFERING ENVELOPES
Your child will be bringing home envelopes this week that may be used at weekend
Masses.

CHEER MINI CAMP

Civic Memorial High School is hosting a cheer mini camp for grades K-5 on September
10 from 9 am to 12pm. The camp is open to students in kindergarten through fifth
grade and the cost is $50.00 per child. Order form has been provided for anyone
interested.

MATTHEW 11: 28
Come to me, all who labor and are heavy laden, and | will give you rest.



